
From: Patrick MacFarland   
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2019 3:13 PM 
To: Leah Larrarte <LLarrarte@chulavistaca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Planning Commission Interviews - Time Scheduled 
 
Hi Leah, 
I am out of the state until Wednesday and will not be available at that time mentioned on Tuesday. 
Unfortunately, I will have withdraw my application at this time. Thank you for the opportunity.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patrick Macfarland 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Apr 3, 2019, at 2:55 PM, Leah Larrarte <LLarrarte@chulavistaca.gov> wrote: 

Good afternoon Mr. Macfarland, 
  
I have you scheduled for the last remaining time slot of 3:30 PM for your Planning Commission 
interview. Please confirm that this time works for you. I’ll also be sending out a reminder as it gets 
closer to April 9th.  
  
  
Best, 
  

Leah Larrarte | Deputy City Clerk 

City of Chula Vista | 276 Fourth Ave, Chula Vista, CA 91910 

(619) 476-2300 | LLarrarte@chulavistaca.gov 

  
Please note that email correspondence with the City of Chula Vista, along with attachments, may be subject to the California 
Public Records Act, and therefore may be subject to disclosure unless otherwise exempt. 
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